
 

 

 

Bids and Awards Committee 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF BID OPENING AND EXTENSION OF BID 

SUBMISSION 

 

Please be informed that the deadline of submission and opening of bids for the SUPPLY 

AND DELIVERY OF G.I. FITTINGS CY 2023 scheduled on July 24, 2023, 1:00 pm will 

be moved to July 26, 2023 at 9:00 am. The said activity is postponed due to the issuance 

of the Memorandum No. DRF-07232023-352 dated July 23, 2023, from the Office of the 

Governor of Bulacan, for the cancellation of work due to Typhoon Egay. Section 29 of 

the Revised IRR of RA 9184 provides: “In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to 

justifiable reasons, the BAC shall take custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the opening of 

bids on the next working day or at the soonest possible time through the issuance of a Notice of 

Postponement to be posted in the PhilGEPS website and the website of the Procuring Entity 

concerned.” and lack of quorum, as stated in RA 9184 Section 12.3: “A majority of the total 

BAC composition as designated by the HoPE, shall constitute a quorum for the transaction of 

business, provided that the presence of the Chairperson or Vice-Chairperson shall be required.’’ 

The bid opening for the following project is rescheduled for the following date and time. 

Project Original Schedule New Schedule 

SUPPLY AND DELIVERY 
OF G.I. FITTINGS CY 2023 

Submission of bids -  
July 24, 2023, 1:00 PM 

Submission of bids 
extended up to 

July 26, 2023, 9:00 AM 

Opening of bids -  
July 24, 2023, 1:01 PM 

Opening of bids -  
July 26, 2023, 9:01 AM 

 

This Notice of Postponement is being issued per Sec. 29 of the Revised IRR of R.A. 9184 

and not for delay.  

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

 

          (SGD) 

Marifaye H. Ersando 

  BAC Chairperson 


